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November 9, 2001 R
Carole Washburn o
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission PR
P.O. Box 47250 Rt

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Puget Sound Energy Revised Evaluation Report Required
Pursuant to Docket UE-010410

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Pursuant to the above-referenced order, Puget Sound Energy (PSE) submitted to the Commission
on October 30, 2001, a report evaluating the PEM Program from its conception through
September 30, 2001, with Appendices. PSE is now submitting a revised evaluation report and
Appendix I (both of which are confidential and are proprietary in nature and are in a sealed
envelope marked CONFIDENTIAL) to replace the report and Appendix I originally submitted to
the Commission on October 30, 2001. Accordingly, with regard to these items, the Company
claims confidentiality and protection from inspection or copying under WAC 480-09-015. As
required by WAC 480-09-015(4), the Company identifies itself, its shareholders and its customers
as the parties which might be directly affected by disclosure of the confidential information.

This revised report corrects a computational error found in the analysis of the energy conservation
impacts of the TOD pricing program. The analysis of load shifting from peak to off-peak periods
was not affected by this error. While this revision changes some of the nominal load reduction
results, it does not change the overall conclusion that the TOD Pilot saved energy, nor the
magnitude of the savings.

The conservation impact results table and discussion highlighted on pages 4 and 5 of this revised
report reflect the corrected results from the Brattle Group. A revised report and technical
appendices from the Brattle Group is attached as Appendix I.

We regret any inconvenience caused by this change. If you have any questions, please direct
them to Bill Hopkins at 425-462-3391.

Sincerely,

mﬁ/ KorlR Koramay-
Mawagdir, Rovenve Requive nents

fo v Steve Secrist
Director, Rates and Regulations
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